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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission-
,

Attention: Document Control Desk
'

washington, D.C. 20555 -

Gentlemen:

Subject: Docket No. 50-361
Reply to a Notice of Violation
Ssn Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit'2

Reference: Letter from Mr..R. J. Pate (USNRC) to
Harold B. Ray (SCE), datad-January 19,-1993

The referenced letter forwarded a Notice _of Violation resulting
from the NRC inspection conducted from November 30,_1992 through-
December 4, 1992, at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station,
Units 1, 2, and 3. This inspection was documented in W.C
Inspection Report Nos. 50-206/92-32, 50-361/92-32, and-

150-362/92-32.

In accordance with 10 CPR 2.201, the enclosure to this letter-
provides the Southern California Edison- (SCE) reply to the Notice
of Violation.
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If you have any questions regarding SCE's response to the Notice
of Violation or require additional information, please cell me.

Sincerely,
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Enclosure -

I cc J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San-Onofre Units 2 and.3-
C. W. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre-

Units 1, 2, &3
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